TECQO ®Westinghouse

November 19, 2018

Subject: California Safe Drinking Water Act and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (aka California Prop 65)

To Whom It May Concern:

TECO-Westinghouse Motor Company (TWMC) provides customers with quality and safe products.
TWMC's stock products are RoHS and REACH compliant. In addition, our custom products are part of
the circular economy and are intended to be maintained and refurbished throughout the useful life of
the product. Many of our products still have value at the end of their useful life and are recycled into
new products.

Both stock and custom TWMC products are composed of a number of materials. These materials are
vital to the manufacturing and function of the product and are chosen based on their performance under
customary and reasonable conditions. Product is shipped to the customer in a finished state, therefore,
TWMC final products contain materials that are unlikely to harm an individual or the environment if the
product is used for its intended purpose. If products are used in a reasonable and customary manner,
customers are unlikely to be exposed to any chemicals that may have been used in the manufacturing
process. Byproducts and wastes are disposed of in a responsible manner according to applicable rules
and regulations.

TWMC produces and sells products that will not expose customers to a significant risk of cancer, birth
defect, or other reproductive harm and will not discharge listed chemicals into sources of drinking
water. Therefore, based on process knowledge as well as existing rules, regulations, and other legal
requirements already in place we believe that TWMC products are exempt from the labeling
requirements of Prop 65.

Sincerely,

ARl e,

Paulo Guedes-Pinto
TWMC Director, Design Center and R&D
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